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DOLE ANNOUNCES AIR FORCE CONTRACTS TOTALLING OVER $5 MILLION TO BOEING, CO. 

WASHINGTON, D.c.-� Senator Bob Dole today announced that the Air 

Force has awarded the Boeing Company of Wichita contracts worth over 

$5.1 million. 

One contract, for $1 million, is for the procurement of spare parts 

for Group A Kits, support data and training transparencies. A larger 

contract, totalling $4.1 million will go for the procurement of Group A 

Kits and support data applicable to the B-52 Bomber. Almost $2 million 

had already been obligated under this contract. 

All of the work under these two contracts will be done at the Boeing 

facility in Wichita� 
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